

November 2021

Will your child be catching a school bus in 2022?

They may be entitled to a Bus Travel Assistance or Safety-Net card!

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Is your child:

- entering Prep or Year 7?
 YES / NO
- > starting a new school or changing schools? YES / NO

Or, has your child changed address or changed school without notifying to Transdev?

YES / NO

If you have answered **NO** to all of the above questions, there is no need to apply/re-apply and your child's Bus Travel Assistance or Bus Travel Assistance Safety-Net card will be delivered to the school prior to the first term of 2020.

If you have answered **YES** to any of the above questions, please read the information below to determine if your child is eligible for Bus Travel Assistance or Safety-Net card.

Bus Travel Assistance applies to students who meet the distance eligibility criteria:

- High School student who resides 4.8km, or more, from the nearest State High School
- Primary School student who resides 3.2km, or more, from the nearest State Primary School.

Please note that the distance criteria applies whether your child attends that school or not.

Bus Travel Assistance Safety-Net (SN) applies to new applicants who do not meet the distance criteria above, but is listed on a Pension or Health Care card and meets the following criteria:

- High School student who resides less than 4.8km from nearest State High School.
- Primary School student who resides less than 3.2km from nearest State Primary School.

A copy of the Pension or Health Care card must be supplied upon application.



If your child meets the above criteria, a *Bus Travel Assistance Safety Net (SN)* Online applications are now available for students across Queensland. This is the preferred method for applying or the form is to be filled out and sent to Transdev.

If your child meets the criteria for either of these cards, please download a copy of the relevant forms from :

- Bus Travel Assistance form (BTA): https://www.support.transport.qld.gov.au/qt/formsdat.nsf/forms/QF2208/\$file/F2208_CF
 <a href="https://www.support.transport.qld.gov.au/qt/formsdat.nsf/forms/QF2208/\$file/F2208_CF
 https://www.support.transport.qdf
 <a href="htt
- Bus Travel Assistance Safety Net (SN) form:
 https://www.support.transport.qld.gov.au/qt/formsdat.nsf/forms/QF3058/\$file/F3058_CF
 D.pdf

Applications are welcome now for 2022. Please note carefully in Section 6 the date your child will commence catching the bus in 2022.

Please email your form to: qld.admin@transdev.com.au

Return by post to: Transdev Queensland

PO Box 1190

Capalaba QLD 4157

Yours sincerely,

Customer Experience Team

Transdev Queensland Bus